CUDA BITES
    February 21, 2018
“Dream Big, AIM Higher”
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Good morning - it is Wednesday, February 21, 2018

· “Attention Students: This is just a reminder that the February community service workshop will be held tomorrow at the very beginning of office hours in the media center. Please make a note of it. Please remember that your community service hours may not count until you have participated in this workshop.”

· “Attention Seniors: Have you been accepted to a college or university? Have you been offered merit scholarships of $4000 or more? Do you have at least a 3.0 GPA? If you answered yes to all three of these questions, you may qualify for participation in Academic Signing Day. Please see Ms. Johnson for more information and to receive an application for participation. Applications are due back to your school counselor by March 20th.”

· Attention Juniors: There will be an interest meeting for any junior interested in serving as this year’s Master of Ceremonies (or emcee) for our Senior Honors Night. The meeting will take place on Wednesday, February 21st after school in the Cuda Zone. Please see Mrs. Casey if you are unable to attend.

· Attention Juniors: Front Office and Guidance Aide applications for the 2018 – 2019 school year are now available for pick up in the front office and in the guidance office.

· If you are interested in working at our front desk or in the guidance office over the summer, and after school next year, please submit a completed application and resume to Mrs. Hamilton in 1-102 no later than Friday, March 16t

· Travel the World with Mrs. Wood! We will be traveling to England, Scotland, and France in 2019.  This trip is 11 days and will visit sites such as Edinburgh Castle, Shakespeare’s birthplace, Oxford University, Stonehenge, and the Eiffel Tower. 
· Students must be enrolled in high school or college at the time of the trip. Parents are always welcome. Please email Mrs. Wood in room 5-230 for more information. 

Volusia county is now hiring summer lifeguards.. Starting pay is $11.44  per hour. For more information, please stop by the Activities Office.

· [bookmark: _GoBack]Senior Grad Bash tickets are on sale. See Ms. Flanagan in room 6-227 to buy your ticke
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